
TOWN OF OAKFIELD 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

FEBRUARY 24, 2009 

PROPOSED WATER DISTRICT #2 

 

The Public Information Meeting was called to order at 7 PM by Supervisor Dodd. 

 

PRESENT:  Supervisor Dodd, Town Clerk Haacke, Councilmen Veazey, Day, Cianfrini and Kabel, 

Tom Carpenter, Dawn Kauras of USDA, Highway Superintendant Dennis, and numerous Citizens 

(see sign in sheet) 

 

Supervisor Dodd gave a brief explanation of how the meeting was going to run, as well as brief 

explanation of Water Districts and the administration of said districts.  

 

After Supervisor Dodd’s introduction, he turned the meeting over to Tom Carpenter of Clark 

Patterson.  Mr. Carpenter went over the hand out in detail and clarified any information the 

audience requested.  Mr. Carpenter explained that the USDA loan was for 38 years, and the 

debt service would never increase; however it could go down if more homes were built.  

 

With all questions being addressed at this time, the meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Melissa Haacke 

Town Clerk 

 


